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DATE:  March 17, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Letter of Clarification 
 
RE:  Montrose Bridges Decorative Lighting RFQ 
 
TO:  All Prospective Respondents 
 
 
Houston First Corporation (“HFC”) issues this Letter of Clarification regarding the referenced 
Montrose Bridges Decorative Lighting RFQ to answer questions timely received in the manner 
set forth below: 
 

QUESTIONS 
 
Question 1: Are the street lights (pole lights) owned by CenterPoint? 
 

Answer: It is HFC’s understanding that the street lights are owned by the City of Houston. 
 

Question 2: Would each bridge need to be programmed separately/independently? 
 

Answer: HFC would prefer to have a ROM for both options: programmed as a unit and 
programmed as separate entities. 
 

Letters of Clarification become a part of the RFQ automatically upon issuance and supersede any 
previous specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith. By submitting their SOQ, 
Respondents are deemed to have received all Letters of Clarification and to have incorporated 
them into their submittal. 
 


